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We live in a state known and valued for its outdoor recreational activities. Standard 

time just makes it harder for everyone to enjoy those activities in the fall and winter 

months. All because it gets dark when the majority of people get done working. We 

have to remain indoors due to cold weather. Don’t make us remain indoors because 

there’s not much do when it’s dark outside.  


